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Diagrams are used frequently throughout the book to explain
difficult concepts. * Clear and concise explanations of statistical
methods. * Step-by-step solutions to each problem presented in an
example.The Mindful International Manager tackles the management
situations that international managers have to handle every day.
Written to be accessible to non-native English speakers, it quotes
the experiences and insights of practicing international managers
and describes differences and difficulties as well as the skills and
competences. Equipping readers with the techniques and knowledge to
motivate and manage their teams, this book shows how to clarify
local vs. international roles, support and develop a team, organize
and coordinate boundaries of time and distance, and win commitment
toward common goals. It contains exercises, best practice advice,
quotes from practicing managers from around the world, and a
glossary of difficult terms. Visit the website at
http://www.themindfulinternationalmanager.com/.The sixth edition of
Experiencing Intercultural Communication, An Introduction provides
students with a framework in which they can begin building their
intercultural communication skills. By understanding the
complexities of intercultural communication, students will grow in
their professional endeavors and personal relationships. The unique
backgrounds of coauthors Judith N. Martin, a social scientist, and
Thomas K. Nakayama, a critical rhetorician, bring a distinctive
perspective to this thought-provoking subject matter. The Connect
course for this offering includes SmartBook, an adaptive reading and
study experience which guides students to master, recall, and apply
key concepts while providing automatically-graded assessments.
McGraw-Hill Connect® is a subscription-based learning service
accessible online through your personal computer or tablet. Choose
this option if your instructor will require Connect to be used in
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the course. Your subscription to Connect includes the following: •
SmartBook® - an adaptive digital version of the course textbook that
personalizes your reading experience based on how well you are
learning the content. • Access to your instructor’s homework
assignments, quizzes, syllabus, notes, reminders, and other
important files for the course. • Progress dashboards that quickly
show how you are performing on your assignments and tips for
improvement. • The option to purchase (for a small fee) a print
version of the book. This binder-ready, loose-leaf version includes
free shipping. Complete system requirements to use Connect can be
found here: http://www.mheducation.com/highered/platforms/connect/tr
aining-support-students.htmlWe know--and love--the story of the
American Revolution, from the Declaration of Independence to
Cornwallis's defeat. But our first government was a disaster and the
country was in a terrible crisis. So when a group of men traveled to
Philadelphia in the summer of 1787 to save a nation in danger of
collapse, they had no great expectations for the meeting that would
make history. But all the ideas, arguments, and compromises led to a
great thing: a constitution and a government were born that have
surpassed the founders' greatest hopes. Revisiting all the original
documents and using her deep knowledge of eighteenth-century history
and politics, Carol Berkin takes a fresh look at the men who framed
the Constitution, the issues they faced, and the times they lived
in. Berkin transports the reader into the hearts and minds of the
founders, exposing their fears and their limited expectations of
success.C. S. Lewis is one of the most influential Christian writers
of our time. The Chronicles of Narnia has sold more than 100 million
copies worldwide and all Lewis's works are estimated to sell 6
million copies annually. At the fiftieth anniversary of his death,
Lewis expert Devin Brown brings the beloved author's story to life
in a fresh, accessible, and moving biography through focusing on
Lewis's spiritual journey. Although it was clear from the start that
Lewis would be a writer, it was not always clear he would become a
Christian. Drawing on Lewis's autobiographical works, books by those
who knew him personally, and his apologetic and fictional writing,
this book tells the inspiring story of Lewis's journey from cynical
atheist to joyous Christian and challenges readers to follow their
own calling. The book allows Lewis to tell his own life story in a
uniquely powerful manner while shedding light on his best-known
works.This is the only comprehensive guide to mapping software that
clearly explains how to interface your GPS receiver with your
computer to create maps, annotate aerial photos, and even create 3-D
maps. It includes where to find free software and maps, how to use
aerial photos and satellite imagery, and how to view your favorite
backcountry locations in 3-D.It brings sophisticated features once
available only to professional cartographers within reach, at low
cost or even free, to everyone who loves maps. Readers will discover
how to make maps for free, download aerial photos, create and
customize their own maps, use hidden tips and tricks, reduce the
learning curve and get mapping right away, locate trailheads using a
real-time moving map on a laptop or PDA, and how to best transfer
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information between a GPS, computer, and electronic maps.Author of
the books that inspired True Blood on HBO and Midnight, Texas on NBC
Newspaper reporter Catherine Linton ignored her investigative
instincts when her parents died in a mysterious car crash six months
ago — grief obscuring the warning signs that something was amiss.
But when she discovers the beaten body of her father’s nurse on
Linton property, Catherine quickly realizes her parents’ death was
no accident. Though the sleepy Southern town that Catherine’s family
has called home for generations still prickles with racial tension
and decades-old classism, Catherine never expected that Lowfield,
Mississippi, could harbor a murderer. Now, it seems everyone has a
terrible secret. But how many people in Lowfield would kill to keep
them hidden? Catherine finds herself both the sheriff’s lead suspect
and the killer’s next target. With the help of her handsome editor,
Randall, and her quirky fellow reporter, Tom, Catherine must
untangle the dark roots of the murders and stop the killer who wears
a neighbor’s face. Sweet and Deadly is the thrilling stand-alone
mystery debut from Charlaine Harris, the #1 New York Times
bestselling author of the Sookie Stackhouse vampire series, as well
as the award-nominated Aurora Teagarden Series, Lily Bard Series,
and Harper Connelly Series.People go missing every day. They walk
out of their front doors and out of their lives into the silence of
cold statistics. For those left behind it is the cruelest of long
good-byes. Anna, a self-sufficient and reliable single mother, packs
her bags one day for a short vacation to Italy. She leaves her
beloved six-year-old daughter, Lily, at home in London with good
friends. But when Anna doesn't return, everyone begins to make
excuses until the likelihood that she might not come back becomes
chillingly clear. And the people who thought they knew Anna best
realize they don't know her at all. How could she leave her
daughter? Why doesn't she call? Is she enjoying a romantic tryst
with a secret lover? Or has she been abducted or even killed by a
disturbed stranger? Did that person you loved so much and thought
you knew so well did they simply choose to go and not come back? Or
did someone do the choosing for them? Dunant, a masterly British
suspense writer, skillfully interweaves parallel narratives that are
stretched taut with tension even as they raise difficult questions
about motherhood, friendship, and accountability. In this compelling
hybrid of sophisticated crime writing and modern women's fiction,
Dunant challenges and unnerves us as she redefines the boundaries of
the psychological thriller. Missing rubs the soul raw. In place of
answers all you have is your imagination.What does it really mean to
love another person? Is there such a thing as the 'perfect' partner?
How does infatuation differ from the real thing?The need to love is
central to our idea of happiness, yet it sometimes seems that the
more we reflect on it the more elusive it becomes. In this lucid and
graceful meditation on the deeper meanings of intimacy, John
Armstrong explores the ideas that have shaped how we view affairs of
the heart. Drawing on poetry, novels, philosophy, paintings and
music, he shows how love is inextricably bound up with perception
and the imagination: that loving a real, complicated person and
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being understood and valued by them in turn is not something we
find, but rather something we create.From the Publisher: A journey
across centuries of religious conflict Toby Green's incredible new
book brings a vast panorama to life by focusing on the untold
stories of individuals from all walks of life and every section of
society who were affected by the Inquisition. From witches in
Mexico, bigamists in Brazil, Freemasons, Hindus, Jews, Muslims and
Protestants, the Inquisition reached every aspect of society. This
history, though filled with stories of terror and the unspeakable
ways in which human beings can treat one another, is ultimately one
of hope, underscoring the resilience of the human spirit. Stretching
from the unification of Spain under Ferdinand and Isabella in the
fifteenth century to the Napoleonic wars, The Inquisition details
this incredible history in all its richness and complexity.A young
boy is worried about what will happen to his body when he hears such
expressions as "I'm tongue-tied," "don't give me any of your lip,"
and "I put my foot in my mouth."What does it mean to be awake? What
exactly is therapeutic about retail therapy? And what are you really
working on when you're at your desk, in the gym, or having dinner?
From getting ready in the morning, through heading to work, going to
a party, having sex and falling back to sleep, Breakfast with
Socrates provides an hour-by-hour commentary on what history's
greatest philosophers have said about the meaning behind everything
we do. A fascinating exploration of our daily lives, Breakfast with
Socrates also draws on literature, art, politics and psychology to
offer an informal introduction to the history of ideas that will
help anyone to think more healthily. Breakfast will never be the
same againA man's contemplation of suicide leads to a charming and
surprising ending. Cast of 2 women and 3 men.For outdoor adventurers
who hike, fish, kayak, cross-country ski, or mountain bike in the
backcountry, a GPS receiver can help them reach their destination
and return safely -- but only if they know how to use it! Here is
the guide to getting the most out of a GPS receiver, from basic
consumer advice to advanced techniques. It even includes fun solo
and team games that utilize GPS. Starting with essential definitions
and moving on to creating waypoints, and using your GPS with a
computer, this succinct book teaches the basics of navigation and
outdoor GPS use. Advanced techniques are covered, such as creating
custom maps, and new technologies are discussed, including using GPSenabled mobile phones, and how to use GPS with Google Earth and
Google Maps. With years of experience as a GPS instructor, Hinch is
well-versed in all aspects of navigation and GPS use, and he covers
them in a jargon-free, easy-to-follow style.In this My Little Friend
adventure Katherine and her "Little Friend" admire and wonder about
Katherine's wiggly tooth. She and her "Little Friend" have been to
the dentist many times before but this visit will be very different.
Full color.Need directions? Are you good at getting lost? Then GPS
is just the technology you’ve dreamed of, and GPS For Dummies is
what you need to help you make the most of it. If you have a GPS
unit or plan to buy one, GPS For Dummies, 2nd Edition helps you
compare GPS technologies, units, and uses. You’ll find out how to
Page 4/8

File Type PDF Lowrance Ifinder Expedition C Plus
create and use digital maps and learn about waypoints, tracks,
coordinate systems, and other key point to using GPS technology. Get
more from your GPS device by learning to use Web-hosted mapping
services and even how to turn your cell phone or PDA into a GPS
receiver. You’ll also discover: Up-to-date information on the
capabilities of popular handheld and automotive Global Positioning
Systems How to read a map and how to get more from the free maps
available online The capabilities and limitations of GPS technology,
and how satellites and radio systems make GPS work How to interface
your GPS receiver with your computer and what digital mapping
software can offer Why a cell phone with GPS capability isn’t the
same as a GPS unit What can affect your GPS reading and how accurate
it will be How to use Street Atlas USA, TopoFusion, Google Earth,
and other tools Fun things to do with GPS, such as exploring
topographical maps, aerial imagery, and the sport of geocaching Most
GPS receivers do much more than their owners realize. With GPS For
Dummies, 2nd Edition in hand, you’ll venture forth with
confidence!In post-WWII Russia, one boy dares to save an entire race
of outlawed dogs -- the German shepherd! World War II has just ended
when thirteen-year-old Mikhail finds a dying man and his German
shepherd, Zasha, in the woods. It's dangerous -- some say traitorous
-- to own a German dog after Germany attacked Russia, so Mikhail
must keep Zasha a secret to keep her alive. But Mikhail's rival,
Katia, is determined to find the dog she is sure he's hiding. At the
same time, a soldier named Dimitri is breeding a new Russian dog at
a nearby farm. So many dogs were lost in combat, to starvation, and
in the slaughter of German dogs that the country is in dire need of
every kind of dog. Dimitri, too, has suspicions of Zasha's
existance, and would like nothing more than to add her to his
breeding program. He'll have to compete with the armed dog thieves
who are also on her trail. Mikhail's inspiring journey to save his
best friend, the last German shepherd in Russia, forces him to face
some of life's hardest lessons about war, hate, forgiveness, hope,
love, and man's best friend.“This is not a man. In almost a hundred
years, I have seen it shot, stabbed, drowned, burned, decapitated,
dismembered, and buried. And in almost a hundred years, there’s only
one thing that’s ever been able to kill it…Me.” The campaign trail,
2012: A political operative of the incumbent president and a party
volunteer are brutally murdered while in a compromising position. A
message has been written in their blood… “IT'S GOOD TO BE BACK” A
centuries-old horror has returned to taunt Nathaniel Cade, the
President's Vampire. Under constant threat of exposure—and with
enemies old and new at every turn—he and his handler Zach must stop
the one monster Cade has never been able to completely destroy. And
they must do it before the creature known as the Boogeyman adds
another victim to his long and bloody list: the President of the
United States.Offers defenses for a variety of potential security
vulnerabilities in computers, PDAs, cell phones, and wireless
networks, discussing concepts including electronic eavesdropping,
instant messaging, and ECHELON.In alternating chapters, the story
tells of the mermaid Syrenka's love for Ezra in 1872 that leads to a
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series of horrific murders, and present-day Hester's encounter with
a ghost that reveals her connection to the murders and to
Syrenka.Amy Goodman and her colleague Denis Moynihan began writing a
weekly column, 'Breaking the Sound Barrier', for King Features
Syndicate in 2006. Following the success of Goodman's book of the
same name, The Silenced Majority gives voice to the many ordinary
people standing up to corporate and government power - and refusing
to be silent.This fascinating collection pulls back the veil of
corporate media reporting to dig deep into political issues facing
readers today.Joseph Lemasolai Lekuton gives American kids a
firsthand look at growing up in Kenya as a member of a tribe of
nomads whose livelihood centers on the raising and grazing of
cattle. Readers share Lekuton's first encounter with a lion, the
epitome of bravery in the warrior tradition. They follow his
mischievous antics as a young Maasai cattle herder, coming-of-age
initiation, boarding school escapades, soccer success, and journey
to America for college. Lekuton's riveting text combines exotic
details of nomadic life with the universal experience and emotions
of a growing boy.Get your projects done without having a Master's
Degree in Project Management There is no shortage of books on
project management, yet most of those guides are weighed down with
tiresome project management-speak and heavy process. This easy-touse, step-by-step, plain English guide to project management shows
readers how to hit ground running and nail the completion of
projects. For beginners who find themselves in charge of a project
but have no clue where to start or those who are struggling or feel
overwhelmed, Project Management Lite focuses less on the theory and
more on the action with simple worksheets and checklists. Author
Juana Clark Craig, PMP, draws on over twenty-five years of project
management experience gained while working in Fortune 500 companies
to deliver a minimalistic approach to managing your projects without
the mumbo-jumbo of traditional project management techniques.Eskimo
and white culture collide in this national bestselling novel of life
in the contemporary Alaskan wilderness: “A magnificently realized
story” (New York Times Book Review). Ordinary Wolves depicts a life
different from what any of us has known: Inhuman cold, the taste of
rancid salmon shared with shivering sled dogs, hunkering in a sod
igloo while blizzards moan overhead. But this is the only world
Cutuk Hawcley has ever known. Born and raised in the Arctic, he has
learned to provide for himself by hunting, fishing, and trading. And
yet, though he idolizes the indigenous hunters who have taught him
how to survive, when he travels to the nearby Inupiaq village, he is
jeered and pummeled by the native children for being white. When
Cutuk ventures into the society of his own people, two incompatible
realities collide, perfectly capturing "the contrast between the
wild world and our ravaging consumer culture”. In a powerful coming
of age story, a young man isolated by his past must choose between
two worlds, both seemingly bent on rejecting him (Louise Erdrich).
Winner of the Milkweed National Fiction Prize “As a revelation of
the devastation modern America brings to a natural lifestyle, it's a
tour de force and may be the best treatment of the Northwest and its
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people since Jack London's works.”—Publishers Weekly, starred
reviewJuvenile Justice: Process and Systems is an ideal textbook for
those who wish to explore the theory and practice of providing
justice to juveniles. Author Gus Martin introduces readers to
juvenile justice in the contemporary era, while providing a
contextual grounding in the historical origins of modern process and
systems. This book is a review of institutions, procedures, and
theories that are specifically directed toward addressing the
problems of juvenile deviance and victimization.Find a high-tech
hobby in the great outdoors! Dig into this fast-growing detective
sport that's fun for all ages Once you get your coordinates, your
GPS receiver, maps, compass, and this book, you're ready for
adventure! Seek out containers of goodies hidden around the world by
other geocachers, hide a cache of your own, see new places, and get
a little exercise to boot. Here's where to start! The Dummies Way *
Explanations in plain English * "Get in, get out" information *
Icons and other navigational aids * Tear-out cheat sheet * Top ten
lists * A dash of humor and fun Discover how to: * Choose and use a
GPS receiver * Find and download coordinates * Pack the right gear *
Share experiences with the geocaching community * Search for
benchmarks * Use geocaching as a teaching toolBefore Isabeaus birth,
Queen Penelope, the most powerful mermaid in the ocean, decrees the
little girl will bring great joy to her parents, the king and queen.
But Isabeau, meaning one who cares, will be different. She will gain
her strength from the water. Queen Penelope will be her protector;
Xysta, the mermaid, will guide her; and Rafy, the narwhal, will aid
Princess Isabeau on her journeys. While Princess Isabeau knows
nothing of her special gift, she believes in herself and leads the
Seekers through an odyssey of multiple adventures and perils.
Traveling the Eastern Caribbean Sea on a nutmeg boat, the Seekers
face challenges at every step. While overcoming the trials, they
meet new friends and learn about themselves and the meaning of
friendship. The Seekers: The Secret of the Turtles narrates a
colorful, mystical tale that follows a young woman who learns she
has an extraordinary future unlike any she imagined for
herself.Backpacker brings the outdoors straight to the reader's
doorstep, inspiring and enabling them to go more places and enjoy
nature more often. The authority on active adventure, Backpacker is
the world's first GPS-enabled magazine, and the only magazine whose
editors personally test the hiking trails, camping gear, and
survival tips they publish. Backpacker's Editors' Choice Awards, an
industry honor recognizing design, feature and product innovation,
has become the gold standard against which all other outdoorindustry awards are measured.Backpacker brings the outdoors straight
to the reader's doorstep, inspiring and enabling them to go more
places and enjoy nature more often. The authority on active
adventure, Backpacker is the world's first GPS-enabled magazine, and
the only magazine whose editors personally test the hiking trails,
camping gear, and survival tips they publish. Backpacker's Editors'
Choice Awards, an industry honor recognizing design, feature and
product innovation, has become the gold standard against which all
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other outdoor-industry awards are measured.Many of the earliest
books, particularly those dating back to the 1900s and before, are
now extremely scarce and increasingly expensive. We are republishing
these classic works in affordable, high quality, modern editions,
using the original text and artwork.Ideal for use as a self-paced
training guide or for instructor-led training, this book offers tothe-point tutorials and learning exercises for quickly grasping
desktop publishing basics and building proficiency.Cryptography is
essential for information security and electronic commerce, yet it
can also be abused by criminals to thwart police wiretaps and
computer searches. How should governments address this conflict of
interests? Will they require people to deposit crypto keys with a
`trusted' agent? Will governments outlaw cryptography that does not
provide for law-enforcement access? This is not yet another study of
the crypto controversy to conclude that this or that interest is
paramount. This is not a study commissioned by a government, nor is
it a report that campaigns on the electronic frontier. The Crypto
Controversy is neither a cryptography handbook nor a book drenched
in legal jargon. The Crypto Controversy pays attention to the
reasoning of both privacy activists and law-enforcement agencies, to
the particulars of technology as well as of law, to `solutions'
offered both by cryptographers and by governments. Koops proposes a
method to balance the conflicting interests and applies this to the
Dutch situation, explaining both technical and legal issues for
anyone interested in the subject.Have you ever Fallen in love at
first sight? Gone to your first date with an empty wallet? Been
caught kissing your girl by her father? Risked missing your IIT exam
to meet her for the last time? Aarav has. Aarav is a rich brat who
sleeps with every girl he is even mildly attracted to. He transforms
from a shy teenager to an inconsiderate adult until an important
realization hits him. Discover the pangs of his roller-coaster life
as he reveals his deepest secrets. Now a national bestseller, A Halfbaked Love Story is the story of two very different individuals as
they come to terms with the pangs and pleasures of first love while
battling the situations that life has placed them in. Let the
characters guide you through this beautiful tale of love, loss and
longing.The author offers his personal take on America's povertystricken urban neighborhoods, recalling the lessons he has learned
from time spent among the nation's poorest people.
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